
February 1, 1989 

Dear Colleagues:

Women's History Month 1989 is rapidly approaching. We wish you 
success in whatever plans you are making to celebrate Women's History 
Month in your own organization.

The Women's History Project of Ventura County, a joint task force of 
the Commission for Women and the Women's Equity Coalition, invites 
you to again include in your plans, the Women's History Luncheon 
scheduled for March 11, 11:30 a.m. at the Holiday Inn in Ventura. 
Tickets are $16 per person.

The program will include the presentation of the 1989 Erica Neville 
Memorial Alice Paul Award to an educator and a community activist for 
their work in promoting women's history in the classroom and a 
special program, "With Conviction and a Voice", by the People 
Speaking Theatre.

We hope you will again be a co-sponsor of the luncheon which will 
entitle you to display information about your organization. Also, 
your organization will be recognized on the printed luncheon program 
and in advance publicity.

In return, we ask you to publicize the event in your own organization 
and in your community, to encourage your members to attend and to 
assist in ticket sales. A book of 10 tickets is enclosed, along with 
instructions for ticket sellers.

There is no fee for co-sponsors although a $5 donation to the Women's 
History Project to help offset expenses would be gratefully accepted.

To list your organization as a co-sponsor, call the Commission for 
Women office between 9 a.m. - 1 p.m., Monday - Friday, at 652-7611.

We look forward to hearing from you and to sharing our celebration of 
Women's History Month with you.

Sincerely,

Lauren Anderson Martha Baskerville
Commission for Women Women's History Project
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